CITY OF

HURON

A/n‘%f (ke PLACE

Todd A. Schrader, Esq.
Direct Dial No. (216) 535-4517
Email: LawDirector(@HuronOhio.US

June 24, 2020

VIA EMAIL (Michaeli@moshea.com)
And REGULAR U.S. MAIL)

Michael J. O’Shea, Esq.

700 W. St. Clair Ave., Suite 110
Cleveland, OH 44113

RE: Termination of Special Prosecutor Services for the City of Huron,
re: Stacy Hinners

Dear Mr. O’Shea:

On behalf of the City of Huron, thank you for your services on behalf of the City in
connection with your service as special prosecutor in the Stacy Hinners matter, concerning the
events at and after the City Council meeting of May 14, 2019.

Please be advised that, at the direction of the City Council and in my capacity as Law
Director of the City of Huron, your services as special prosecutor are terminated, effective
immediately.

Todd A. Schrader
Law Director, City of Huron

TAS/sld
Cc:  Client (Via Email Only)
Jeffrey S. Moeller, Esq. (Via Email Only)
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